
March 17, 2020 

 

Effective 1 p.m., March 17, all CCC campuses are closed to the public 

through April 5. In an effort to take all prudent measures to protect the health 

and safety of the college community as the spread of the Coronavirus 

(COVID-19) accelerates, all CCC buildings are officially closed to all people, 

except active CCC students taking finals or conducting official college 

business and CCC employees. This closure includes family, friends and 

visitors of the community. We apologize for this inconvenience and thank you 

for your cooperation. 


